
use in. 

Please visit: http://
www.willmar.k12.mn.us/
SDP to access the current 
listing of Technology Pro-
viders 

that we utilize. 

Please reach out to Jason 
Hulstein by Email hul-
steinj@willmar.k12.mn.us 
or phone 320-231-8545 for 

additional questions re-
garding specific digital 
tools used in classrooms, 
or if you would like to ar-
range 

for an in person appoint-
ment to inspect any of our 
Technology Provider con-
tracts. 

Willmar Public Schools 
uses a variety of digital re-
sources and tools to sup-
port student learning. For 

reference purposes, we re-
fer to these resources and 
tools as “Technology Pro-
viders,” as they are 

defined in Minnesota stat-
ute. Our district takes great 
pride in ensuring that stu-
dent information and 

academic data is protected 
to the highest of standards. 
Our technology/teaching 
and learning staff 

routinely evaluate provid-
ers utilized for digital as-
sessment, online testing, 
digital curriculum re-
sources, 

and digital curriculum ac-
tivities to ensure that con-
tractual requirements that 
ensure the safety. 

As a part of our ongoing 
process to inform you of 
the safety and privacy of 
the data that is held by 

technology providers uti-
lized by our district, we 
have made a listing of the 
Technology Providers uti-
lized 

within the school district 
available for your review. 
Included in this listing you 
will find the data elements 

that the resource stores 
and utilizes as well as the 
grade levels in which the 
resource is authorized for 

Willmar Public Schools 

and the City of Willmar 

have partnered for many 

years to provide School 

Resource Officers on stu-

dent days. 

Lakeland is fortunate to 

have Officer Kelsey from 

Willmar PD on staff.  She is 

employed by the City of 

Willmar as a police officer, 

but spends most of her 

days in the schools. 

Her primary focus is to 

build relationships with 

students and keep every-

one safe.   

If you see Officer Kelsey in 

school or on duty in the 

community, let her know 

how much you appreciate 

her. 

Student Data Privacy Notice 

Staff Spotlight….Officer Kelsey 
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S c h o o l  
P h o n e   
N u m b e r s  

 Main Line:    
(320)263-5020 

 Attendance: 
( 320)263-5021 

 Nurse:            
(320)263-5014 

 Fax:                   
(320)263-5030 

 Cardinal Place: 
(320)263-5025 

 Palmer Bus:  
(320)382-6421 

 Willmar Bus: 
(320)235-2110 

 Woodlands    
Mobile Crisis       
Hotline:          
(800)432-8781 

S t a y        
C o n n e c t e d !  

 Lakeland Twitter 
@WillmarLake 

 Lakeland Remind  
@willlake 

 WPS Facebook   
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We asked our 

Phy Ed 

teachers… 

“What is your 

favorite 

food?” 

Mrs. 
Blahosky 
“Tacos” 

October is Bully Prevention 
Month 

Come work at WPS! 

Character Word: ACCEPTANCE 

Each month, students 

learn about one character 

word.  During the month 

of October, that word is 

ACCEPTANCE.   Accept-

ing ourselves and others 

means that we are recep-

tive to thoughts and 

emotions in a non-

judgmental way.   

Throughout the month, 

ask your child what he or 

she is learning about ac-

ceptance and how  he or 

she is demonstrating it at 

school.   

As a parent/guardian, 

here are some ways you 

can help practice ac-

ceptance at home: 

 Teach children to 

love themselves 

 Help your child find 

how they fit into the 

family, community, 

and/or world 

 Find positive things 

to celebrate 

 Encourage your child 

to validate the 

thoughts or feelings 

of others in the home 

(parents, siblings) 

 Help your child find 

similarities with oth-

ers around him/her 

 Highlight your 

child’s strengths 

 Allow your child to 

talk and be 

listened to 

dents in all grades will be 

learning about bully pre-

vention through our Sec-

ond Step curriculum.   

We will also recognize 

World Unity on Tuesday, 

October 17.  All students 

and staff are encouraged 

to WEAR ORANGE that 

day. 

If, when visiting with 

your child, you ever feel 

there are acceptance, 

friendship, or bullying 

issues, please know our 

doors are always open to 

work with you and your 

child.  We have excellent 

staff trained to support 

students’ social/

emotional needs.  

During the month of Oc-

tober, we recognize Bully 

Prevention Month.   

Research shows bullying 

CAN be stopped.  We 

want our Lakeland kids 

to be kind and do their 

part to help stop bully-

ing.   

During the month, stu-

L a k e l a n d  E l e m e n t a r y  

Mrs. 
Brogdon  

“Mac 
and 

Cheese” 

WPS Openings: 

Full and part time 

available  

Substitute  Teach-

er: Four year de-

gree required (any 

area)  

Substitute Paraprofes-

sional: High school di-

ploma or GED required  



It’s Fall Conference Time! 
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Each school year, our goal is 

to have open, consistent con-

versations with our parents.  

We believe you are your 

child’s first and most im-

portant teacher.  We feel 

lucky in the fact you share 

your child with us!   

One of the ways to foster 

communication is through 

parent/teacher conferences.  

These are 20 minute meet-

ings set aside outside of the 

regular school day for you to 

connect with your child’s 

teacher.   

Letters are being sent home 

to schedule a time.  Please 

make every effort to join the 

teacher at the designated 

time.  Our staff is looking 

forward to connecting with 

you!   

If you are unable to attend 

during one of the conference 

days, please work with the 

teacher to schedule a phone 

call or virtual meeting . 

We appreciate your partner-

ship in learning! 

Sarah Weeks and Gita  Vara-

darajan combined to write 

the wonderful book, Save Me 

a Seat.   

In this chapter book we meet 

Ravi and Joe.  These two fifth 

grade boys may think they 

have nothing in common, but  

soon find they have more in 

common than having no one 

to sit by at lunch.   

Through their lunch conver-

sations, they learn the im-

portance of accepting them-

selves, each other, and stand-

ing up to the school bully.    

This book could be read in-

This story would be a great 

book to read with any age 

child.  When you are done, 

discuss with your child: 

 What do you like best 

about yourself? 

 How can you use your 

special gifts to help oth-

ers? 

 What is one area 

about yourself that 

worries you?   

 How can I (parent) 

help you with that? 

This would be a great time 

to reinforce to your child 

how wonderful you think 

he/she is and uniquely yours.   

Stand Tall, Molly Lou Melon, 

by Patty Lovell, is a quick 

read about a little girl who 

may not look or sound like 

everyone else.   

Instead of being someone 

she is not, Molly Lou’s 

grandmother helps teach her 

to accept herself  and be 

proud of who she is. 

Book Talk—Primary 

Book Talk—Intermediate 
dependently for students at 

a fourth grade reading level 

or higher, or it could be 

read out loud to children in 

intermediate grades as a 

family read.   

This book is available in our 

library.   
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*School Custodian 

Appreciation Day! 

3 4 5 6 

9 

Indigenous Peoples’ 

Day 

Vision and Hearing 

Rescreening 

10 

 

11 12 

Parent/Teacher 

Conferences         

3:30-7:30pm 

13 

3rd Grade to WEAC 

for orchestra con-

cert 

16 

 

17 

Unity Day—WEAR 

ORANGE! 

Parent/Teacher 

Conferences            

3:30-8:00pm 

18 

No School              

PK-8th grade 

Conferences 

8:00am-12:00pm 

19 

No School                

All Students 

20 

No School               

All Students 

23 

Kinder to Nelsen 

Farm 

24 25 26 27 

30 

 

31    

November 3: End of Term 1 

November 15: Two Hour Late Start for K-5; no school for PK 

November 15: Report cards sent home 

November 22-24: No School 

Upcoming Events...November 2023 


